
Online Auction fundraiser 
November 4-11.2021 

November 16, 2021 

Ingrid Svelnis, CAO 
Township of Brock 

P.O. Box 10 
Cannington, Ontario 
LOE lE0 

Dear Ingrid Svelnis, CAO: 

We can't thank you enough for donating one hour ice rentals at Beaverton and Sunderland arenas 
to our Online Auction Fundraiser November 4-11, 2011. You helped to make this virtual event an 

outstanding success! 

Because of you, we were able to raise over $6,000 that will help fund new programs/services, 
equipment and costs associated with our new building that are not covered by funding from the 
Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care. The need for primary health care and related services is 
growing and, with your support, Brock CHC can continue td increase the community's access to 
free services and to improve and strengthen the lives of individuals and families and the 

community at large. 

On behalf of the Brock CHC Board of Directors, staff and the community, thank you for your 

generosity and support. 

Sincerely, 

cto--L 
John Grant 
Chair, Brock CHC Board of Directors 

Alan Ely 

Chair, Broe HC F~ raising Committee 

Administration 
720 Simcoe St., P.O. Box 279 

Beaverton, Ontario LOK lAO 
T: 705.432.3322 I F: 705.426.4215 

Beaverton 
Beaverton Thorah Health Centre 
468 Main St. E., P.O. Box 279 
Beaverton, Ontario LOK lAO 
T: 705.426.4636 I F: 705.426.3330 

Cannington 
64 Cameron St. E., P.O. Box 69 

Cannington, Ontario LOE lEO 
T: 705.432.3388 I F: 705.432.3389 
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